
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 6/12/2014 7:32:54 AM 
To: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Thanks for your call 

Thank you!! 

Sent from my iPhone 

> On Jun 12, 2014, at 7:23 AM, "Colvin, Michael" <michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 
> 
> Yes, we are planning on sending you a letter with a date attached to it. I am hoping that you will get something 
today. 

> 
> Regarding the agenda, I've asked (pushed) Bishu to have a finalized one also soon. 
> 
> Michael 
> 
> 
> 
> From: Laura Doll Redacted 
> Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 6:56 AM 
> To: Colvin, Michael 
> Subject: Thanks for your call 
> 
> I had wanted to chat about Bishu's GTI thing, but I decided to wait until we see the agenda. Redacted 
sent Bishu our thoughts. 

> 
> But in other news, I saw the Aldyl A report. Will we be getting a letter or something about the plan it references 
we have to submit in 60 days? 

> Thanks 
> Laura 
> 
> Sent from my iPhone 
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